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Qualidigm Personal Care Aide Training Series 
 
The Department of Social Services (DSS) Community Options Unit developed and 
implemented training for Personal Care Aides (PCAs), at no cost to providers.  
DSS has had no role in developing, and will not reimburse or provide up-front 
payment to providers, for staff attendance at/completion of alternate training, 
including, but not limited to, the training sessions that are being offered by 
Qualidigm. 
 
If you have questions, contact Kathy Bruni, Director, Community Options Unit at 
(860)424-5177. 

 


